
Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!      

Guest Reception 
Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service 

In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room) 
Join together to meet one another and staff members  

for a brief time of fellowship. 

Today at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  Avenue     

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    

FABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry News    

Evening Prayer Chain — 643-0773 
Emergency Prayer Chain — 299-5700 

Prayer Room — 574-9166 
You may leave a message at any time. 

FABC  Ministry  NewsFABC  Ministry  NewsFABC  Ministry  NewsFABC  Ministry  News    

Support Our YOUTH! 
Chinese Dinner Fundraiser—Wed. Oct. 26 

 

Help raise money for the New York City missions trip!! Come 
and eat on Wednesday, October 26th, from 5-6 pm in the 
Fellowship Hall. Please fill out dinner reservation insert 

and drop in offering plate.  

~ 4:15 pm—Youth Bells—Bell room 
~ 5:00 pm—Youth Choir—Choir room 
~ 5:30 pm—Discovery Class 
~ 5:45 pm—The ATTIC—Youth room 
~ 6:00 pm—S.O.L.D. Classes; KidsPRAISE  

TRUNK or TREAT       
 

Will be held Sunday, October 30th, from 5:00-6:30 pm in our 
church parking lot. We need LOTS of candy (individually 

wrapped) to help with this event! We also need LOTS of people 
to sign up to provide a trunk to hand out candy. If you want to 
help in other ways, besides providing a trunk, we also need    

volunteers to help set-up, take-down, man the registration table, 
and help with parking cars, etc.  

 

If you can help in any way, please contact Shelby Hallquist at: 
shallquist@friendlyavenue.com or 336-858-7917.  

 

Please bring bags of donated candy to the church office and 
place in designated box. We will collect candy up until the day 

of the event, Oct 30th. Thank you!! 

FESTIVAL OF TABLES 
 

The Festival of Tables will be held on Friday, November 4, at 6:00 p.m., 
in the Multi-Purpose Room.  This is an annual event sponsored by our 
WMU to raise money for the Lottie Moon International Missions Offering.  

It is a time when ladies decorate tables on a biblical theme.   
Tables are beautiful, and a delicious meal is served.   

The cost for tickets is $20.00 each, with about half of money raised  
going to Lottie Moon International Missions. 

 

We will have a special program related to our theme of “Send the Light.” 
There will also be beautiful music by the Karen Choir.  Various items 

(gifts from members of FABC) will be offered for sale at a silent auction.  
 

Purchase your tickets immediately! Tickets will be on sale  
between the 8:15 a.m. worship service and Sunday School in the hall-
way of the church (near Doris Henderson’s office); between Sunday 

School and the 10:45 a.m. worship services in the Ministry Building, near 
the Welcome Center, and immediately after the 10:45 a.m. worship  

service in the church hallway (near Doris Henderson’s Office).     

WANTED:  COOLER MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS 

We need teams (two or three people per team) to take a    wagon of 

drinks and a basket of snacks to give to the families of patients at 

Wesley Long Hospital/Cancer Center, and Cone Hospital. You can do 

it once a month (or more often, if you choose). If you are interested, 

please contact Doris Henderson, 336-292-3567, Extension 312. 

To My Caring Church, 
     I want to express my sincere thanks for all the loving acts  
of compassion you showed to me and my son, Mark, on the  
unexpected passing of my daughter-in-law, Patty. The numer-
ous cards I received, the food, the many comments of concern 
you shared, and the prayers lifted up for us were all examples 
of your Christ-like love. I feel blessed to be a part of this 
church. I will always remember your kindness. 
                ~ Sylvia Langston 

         “Another Chance” 
Wouldn't you like another chance? Who wouldn't?! Well, here's  
another chance to take part in a hands-on ministry for those in 
our community!  

Stitch'N Time meets on Thursday 27th, from 2:00-4:00 pm, or 
whatever time you can give us. We'll be working on bone-shaped 
pillows to be used at Hospice and Hospice Beacon Place. 
They've exhausted their supply. Don't worry if you can't sew. We 
need people to cut out and to stuff. If you can give 30 minutes or 
2  hours, it'll be appreciated. Call Linda Rapp, 336-282-4563, if   
you'd like more information. If you can't make it to the meeting but 
would like to cut out or sew at home, that works, too! You just 
need to let me know how you can help. Thanks so much for your 
help, either with time or donations! 

Dear FABC family, 
     Thank you Pastor Pat, our dedicated prayer warriors and 
church family for your prayers and many acts of kindness. 
There are no words to express the gratitude of God's love that 
you have shown me the past few months. 
I am truly blessed to have you as my church family. 
                                                  ~ Linda Hampton 

Each Sunday in November ~ The Lord’s SupperEach Sunday in November ~ The Lord’s SupperEach Sunday in November ~ The Lord’s SupperEach Sunday in November ~ The Lord’s Supper    

The 2016 Living Christmas Tree is going to 

the Four Seasons Town Centre Dec. 9-10-11. 

WE NEED A FEW MORE SINGERS  

TO FILL IT UP! 

Rehearsals are underway and it’s NOT TOO LATE! 

Christmas rehearsals begin at 7:00 pm each Wednesday!  

Additional rehearsals are scheduled.  See the bulletin 

board outside the choir room for more information! 

It’s a short program—only 6 songs! 

See Rob or Connie for more details. 
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FABC Ministry Staff 

Deacons of the Week 
Jeff Winstead -  209-8490 
Bob Hege -  674-9491 

8:15 & 10:45 Traditional Worship  -  Pat Cronin 
 10:45 Contemporary Worship  -  Steve King     

FABC Weekly Schedule 

SUNDAYS 

8:15 am  TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 
 (Childcare provided) 

9 - 12         LIBRARY HOURS 

 CHILDREN’S LIBRARY HOURS 

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL 

10:45    TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 Worship Center 

 CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

 Ministry Center 

 KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP  

 Fellowship Hall                 

4:15 Youth Bells  

5:00 Youth Choir  

5:45 The “ATTIC” - youth 

6:00 KidsPraise; SOLD Classes 

MONDAYS                          

6:30 pm   Ci7zenship Class           

7 pm Tutoring  

 TUESDAYS                                                                    

10:00 am  Singing Seniors - Choir Room 

2:00 pm  Widows of Greensboro  
 (2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month) 

6:30 pm  Praise Band Rehearsal  
 

WEDNESDAYS   

10:30 am  GriefShare  

5:00 pm  Wednesday Night Supper 

5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers (Sept.) 

6-6:30 pm  Library Hours  

6-7:30 pm  AWANA 

6:15 pm  Bible Study –  Fellowship Hall          

  (Childcare provided) 

6:15 pm Worship Choir 
 

THURSDAY                                                                       

6:45 am   Men’s Bible Study - Conf. Room  

2:00 p.m. S7tch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) 

SATURDAY  

11:00 am  Chris7an 12 Step  Mtg. MC 103 

OFFICE STAFF  

Chonda Shupe 

Office Manager—Ext. 325 

Dawn Kellum 

Administra�ve Assistant- Ext. 301 

Connie Freeman 

PT Administra�ve Assistant–Ext. 303 

North Carolina Missions Goal is $7,500.00 
 

We have collected $5,741.00  

                      OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
 

Share the love of Jesus with children around the World.              
Five easy steps. 

 

1.  Pick up your boxes from the tables near the entrances. 
2.  Fill with items. 
3.  For each box, put on a label and pay $7 for shipping.  
 (Put check in the box or pay online).  
4.  Return to church by Sunday, November 13. 
5.  Pray for the boxes to share the gospel. 

Baptist Women’s World Day of Prayer 
Please join us for the Baptist Women’s World Day of Prayer  

observance, Tuesday, October 25th 6:30 pm, Hilliard Memorial Baptist 
Church, 2311 Westchester Drive, High Point. Our donations of 4 oz. 
soap bars for the Christmas Red Box  Ministry for NC Women Inmates 

will be collected at this time. 
 

First Responders Bags  
All ladies are invited to help pack goodie bags on November  1st, 

in the Fellowship Hall at 11 a.m. for the First Responders. 
 

Urban Ministries Food Collection 
Your contributions for Urban Ministries are urgently needed.  

Regular Offerings Update for September 2016 

 $               96,152.00    Monthly Budget Goal 

 $               79,550.45    Monthly Actual Receipts 

 $             625,000.00    YTD Budget Goal 

 $             590,248.24    YTD Actual Receipts 

 $               34,751.76    YTD Difference 


